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TIP OF THE WEEK
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Date:		November 7, 2024
	
Contact:	Sheriff Curtis Landers
		541-265-0652
		lcsheriff@co.lincoln.or.us 

VISOR NOTIFICATION SYSTEM
Victims can sign up to receive automatic notifications regarding the transfer or release of adults in custody (AIC). In 2023, Victim Information System in Oregon (VISOR) was the notification system that replaced the VINE notification system. Below is more information about VISOR and how it can help keep you informed. 
[bookmark: _Hlk149108125]VISOR is a free, computer-based service that allows you to check on an offender’s custody status either in a county or state facility. It also allows you to register to receive automatic notification when an adult in custody (AIC) is released or transferred.
How do I use VISOR?
· Register online at: Home (oregon.gov)
· Email VISOR: visor@doc.oregon.gov
· Leave a voicemail for VISOR: 888-749-8080
You may locate an AIC using basic information such as the name or offender number to search for the AIC you want to register for.
· VISOR will give you the AIC’s custody information and invite you to register for free notification by phone call, email, or text if the status changes of the AIC
· Click in the “search bar” where you can conduct a statewide search of offenders and register to receive notifications of a change in custody status of the offender: Home (oregon.gov)

How do I register with VISOR?
You will need to provide:
1. A telephone number or email
2. Search for the AIC you want to register for
3. Choose a preferred notification delivery method
You may create an account in VISOR if you wish. Creating an account will allow you to choose how and when you receive notifications, it will allow you to view recent notifications that were sent to you, allow you to change your personal information, and allow you to unregister.
You also have the option to remain anonymous when registering instead of creating an account.
Important VISOR Facts
· VISOR will send you a notification when the AIC you registered for is released, transferred, escapes, or is deceased. 
· All registrations and personal information with VISOR are, and will remain, confidential. 
· You may register more than one phone number or email.
NOTE: Do not depend on the VISOR service as your only protection. If you feel you may be at risk, take precautions as if the offender has already been released.

For more information and tips visit our website at www.lincolncountysheriff.net and like us on Facebook at Lincoln County Sheriff’s Office – Oregon. 
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